
 

 

 

November 6, 2012 
Circular No. SBP-DJ-0100-2012 
 
 
 
General Manager 
 
 

Subject:  Business and Customer Service Schedule. 
Superintendency of Banks     

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We hereby wish to inform you that from Monday, November 12 to Friday, November 30, the 
Superintendency will work from eight o’clock (8:00 a.m.) to five o’clock (5:00 p.m.) to 
compensate for the closure of its offices on Christmas Eve, December 24 and New Year’s 
Eve, December 31, 2012. 
 
As we are suspending the operations of the Superinetendency on December 24 and 31, 
2012, all procedural and administrative deadlines will be extended. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
Enc.: a/s 
 
/jca 


